

## FIRST LUTHERAN NEEDS YOU TO BECOME PART OF OUR "DRIVE-IN REVIVAL" THIS SUMMER!



We will be building a new Drive-In Worship complex! Construction begins September 7, 2021. We will be worshipping using our new complex Memorial Day Weekend 2022!

Our present complex is not large enough, versatile enough, or secure enough to meet the growing popularity of First Lutheran Drive-In Worship!

Our new complex will have an expanded stage area, protected by wind and rain blocking side windows that will greatly enhance our weekly worship! This stage will also enable us to include weddings, funerals, and use the video screen for family movie nights. The stage can also be used for outdoor concerts.

We are doing a 110 day "FUN DRIVE" from May 20—Sept. 7, 2021 to raise \$200,000 for the new building and grounds. As of June 1<sup>st</sup> we have received \$50, 468.00, leaving us \$149, 532.00 to hit our goal! Thanks for the great start!

All gifts make a difference! Please consider a one-time gift this summer! Put your check in the worship offering, mail to First Lutheran, Attn: Drive-In Revival, 1525 Three Cross Rd, Milford IA 51351 or leave it at our office! Be sure to watch the weekly progress in our church bulletins or on our website: www.3cross.org

Together we can do this!!

John Adams Sr.
Director of Development